
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Waste Water Generator Repairs 

 

DATE: September 15, 2015 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

At the September 1 Public Works Commission, there was discussion about the 

repairs that need to be done to the waste water generator. To make the repairs, the 

generator needs to be removed with a crane and a rented portable generator will 

replace it for the time being. Repairs include, replacing the rear main seal and the 

wear ring. A quote was received for the repairs from Interstate Power Systems in 

Minneapolis in the amount of $15,152.85. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

Motion to approve repairs to the generator by Interstate Power Systems in 

Minneapolis as recommended by the Public Works Commission. 
 

 


